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From left to right: Mr. Hiu Lam (research assistant), Barry Sultan, Chairman of the Guinean 
Community in Guangzhou, Mr. Elvis representing the Cameroonian community, Prof. Adams 
Bodomo, the late Atta Wusu, then Chairman of the Ghanaian community in Guangzhou, Mr. 
Emma Ojuku, Chairman of the Nigerian community in Guangzhou, and Ms. Frances Lung 
(research assistant). A historic first  meeting of African community leaders brought together in a 
research focus group meeting for the writing of Africans in China: A Sociocultural Study and Its 
Implications for Africa-China Relations by Adams Bodomo (Amherst, NY: Cambria Press, 
2012). 
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